
REAL FOLLOWERS -                               

JOURNEY TO THE CROSS 

Please join us on Friday, April 2, 

Good Friday, as we contemplate  

Jesus’ journey to the cross and our 

own journey as real followers of 

Christ. Come anytime between              

5-6:30 pm to walk through five “come and go” interactive 

stations in the sanctuary focusing on the last 24 hours of 

Jesus’ life.  Individual communion will be included.  In      

addition, there will be a brief virtual service beginning at 

6:30 pm that will be broadcast on Facebook Live if you 

would like to watch at home and in the sanctuary if you 

would like to remain at church.  Please bring your entire 

family to participate in this personal and reflective                            

experience.  As always, masks will be required and social 

distancing will be observed. 

It’s not too late to donate gently used     

clothing, new socks & underwear and         

personal care products to “The Green    

Hanger Project.” We will continue to collect 

clothing and personal hygiene items throughout the year. 

Please contact Lori Mooney with all questions.  You can 

check out “The Green Hanger Project” website at                   

greenhangerproject.com for more detailed information. 

Sunday’s Sermon Title:  Real Followers Recognize Holy 

Ground   

Scripture:  Exodus 3:1-6 

Happy Birthday to … 

5th - Ken Elkins 

7th - Becky McCarty 

8th - Ken Shifflett 

9th - Marguerite McDonald & Amanda Hughes 

10th - Bobbie Meek & Lindsay Williams 

13th - Kelli Huffer 

Please be in Prayer for ... 

Members:  Tom & Jan Gorden, Lloyd Meadows, Jean                   

Radocha, Gary Ruleman, Phil & Ruth Ann Mikesell, Ken 

Shifflett, Roy Lee Stroop 

Extended Members:  Wayne Martlock - father of Dani                

Martlock 

         Mar. 4, 2021 

The Mission Team will be joining Valley Missions for their Easter Mission Project this spring.  

They need donations of sandwich & lunch bags, Lysol wipes & spray, window & bathroom  

cleaner, laundry detergent, aluminum foil, umbrellas & ponchos, work gloves and thermal      

underwear.  These donations can be brought to the church and Lori Mooney will take them to 

Valley Mission.  They are also asking for monetary donations to help replace their playground.  

Checks should be written out to BUMC with “VM Playground Fund” in the memo line.                        

Donations will be taken through Easter Sunday!  There will be a basket in the foyer for your             

donations. 

Next Sunday, March 14  


